
Board Briefs 

Highlights from the Special Called Board Meeting of January 6, 2022 
  
 

Personnel 
Resignations 
1. Barry Reach, Teacher at RHS; effective December 18, 2021 
2. Jaden Peek, Aide at RES; effective December 17, 2021 
 
Employment in Position  
 3. Kaleb Hood, Science Teacher at RHS; effective January 7, 2022 (contingent upon Alabama 

Certification) 
 
 
The next regular meeting will be Thursday, January 27 at 8:00 a.m. with the work session on 
Monday, January 24 at 3:30 p.m. 
 
 

Board Briefs is published to inform the employees of the Russellville City School System  
on the latest decisions and actions by the Russellville City Board of Education.  

Paige Bendall, Editor 


